
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Year 2 boys will be visiting The Canning River Eco Education Centre (CREEC). 

This will be part of the boys learning an understanding of water, its uses and where 

it comes from. The boys will be participating in a guided education program called 

‘Range to River’.  

 

When: 2MS – 8 March & 2LS – 11 March 

Where: The Canning River Eco Education Centre 

Time: 8.30am to 12.30pm 

What to bring: Hat, drink bottle, packed recess in a labelled paper bag & please 

apply sunscreen before school. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Miss Letitia Simon & Miss Melissa Stamp   

Year 2 Teachers 


